
 Quality Assurance Memo  

 

To: 

 

All GAM-CAMO staff 

From: Quality Assurance Department 

cc: Safety Department, GAM-145, GAM-DOA, GAM-APMM, 

Issue: 04122019-01 

Re: Requirement of fuel tank safety training for CAMO staff. 

 
Dear all, 
 
With regards to the AG 6102 Issue 1, Date 01 July 2019. 
 
Fuel tank safety training, Phase 1, Phase 2 & continuation training is required for CAMO 
technical personnel. 
 
The purpose of this Memo is to inform the CAAM ruling and remind all relevant personnel on 
the training requirements. 
 
Please find enclosed the attachment about the requirement of fuel tank safety training for 
CAMO staff.  

 
For info. 
 
Thank you.  

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Salman bin Abu Zarim 
Quality Assurance Manger  
04/12/2019 


